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Board of Supervisors Meeting – Supervisor Alton Joe Shepherd was in Chinle, AZ 
with Chairman Joe Shirley, Jr. and Supervisor Travis Simshauser for the BOS meeting. 
The Supervisors discuss and took unanimous action on several items with the County’s 
Public Health District and Flood Control District. A few notable actions were the MOU 
between Ganado Unified School District and the Public Health Service District on the 
Native Stand Curriculum assisting in Teen Pregnancy Prevention and Life Skills. The 
Arizona Governor’s Office of Highway Safety contract that helps support child safety 
seats to enhance occupant protection. Supervisors recommended the development and 
approval of policies to govern road adoption by the Board of Supervisors for clarity 
and transparency. The next Board of Supervisors meeting will be Tuesday, November 5, 
2019 in St. Johns, AZ.
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Supervisor Shepherd, Supervisor Shirley Jr., and Supervisor Simshauser.

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING - CHINLE, AZ


